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August 31, 1954 

Mr'. Kermit Geary 

Walnutport ,Pena. 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

I thank you very much for your very fine and infor- 

mative letter. Needless to say that your log is correct so 

please consider this letter a verification of your log. I also 

have heard our signal in that area as I. vacationed in that 

area a few weeks ago. You may be surprlsed that we built the 

transmitter ourselves. It meets the FCC specifications very 

nicely and operates by remote control. 

Hoping this letter proves satisfactory to you I thank 

again very much for the info you passed along. 

Yours very truly 

John Nordire 

Chief Engineer 
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